
 

 

 

 

 

 

Satterthwaite Parish Council update from the Ulverston & Furness 
Policing Team 

01/06/2018 – 16/07/2018 

CRIME FIGURES 
 
Crime figures can be obtained via the Cumbria Police Website: 
https://www.cumbria.police.uk/Your-Area/Your-area.aspx 
Alternatively use the following link:  
https://www.police.uk/ 
 
INCIDENTS OF NOTE 
 
For the period 1st June to 16th July 2018 there were 3 calls for service in the 
Satterthwaite area: 
  
1 public order offence recorded as a crime 
1 concern for dog in a car 
1 concern for welfare of a missing person located in Grizedale 
 
 
NEWS 
 
Following recent tragic events at Hodge Close, we are again reminding people 
of the dangers of jumping from quarries and bridges. 
 
The date for next Police Desk at Coniston Library Post Office is Thursday 18th 
July 2018 from 10am – 12 noon. 
 

CUMBRIA COMMUNITY MESSAGING 

Please pass this message onto friends, family and residents of your areas to 
re highlight the issue. 
 

If you would like to join Cumbria Community Messaging then please 
contact us or visit: www.cumbriacommunitymessaging.co.uk 



It is managed by the Cumbria Neighbourhood Watch Association and 
offers you and other members of communities across Cumbria the 
means to receive crime information from Cumbria Police.  You can 
select which information you wish to receive by managing your own 
settings, and it is completely FREE.  Anyone can join, you do not have 
to be a member of Neighbourhood Watch (NHW), or become a 
member of NHW to join.  Farm Watch, Church Watch and Camping 
and Caravan Watch are a small example of the schemes that you can 
register for. You can join as an individual or as a group. If you want to 
receive information but do not wish to be responsible for a larger group, 
you are still welcome to make use of this messaging system. 
As well as Cumbria Constabulary the partners providing information are 
Cumbria County Council, Cumbria Fire and Rescue Service and 
Cumbria Neighbourhood Watch Association.  If you do not have 
internet access, contact your local PCSO and they will aid in 
registering your details on the system. 
 
 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER AND FACEBOOK 
 
www.twitter.com/cumbriapolice  
 
www.twitter.com/ulvpolice  
 
https://www.facebook.com/cumbriapolice 
 
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/ 
 

Contact police on 101 

For emergency always call 999 

Your Police Community Support Officer is:  PCSO 5334 Debbie Ross 

Email: debbie.ross@cumbria.police.uk  

 


